
 

Geography  
Vocabulary EYFS Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

 
Locational  
Knowledge 

near, far, 
forwards, 
backwards, 
navigate, polar, 
left, right, globe, 
direction, 
directions  

aerial view, 
location, local, 
North, East, 
South, West, 
continent, 
address, country  

Navigation, 
capital city 

Region, county   
 

Global Earthquake zones 
Latitude and longitude 
 
 

Climate zones 
Time zones 
 
 

Place names  Earth, Africa, 
Kenya, Triangle  
 
 

Europe, The 
United Kingdom,  
England, 
Northern Ireland, 
Wales, Scotland, 
Snowdonia, The 
Brecon Beacons,  
The Giant’s 
Causeway,  
Butterworth 
Lane,  
Rochdale Road, 
Loch Ness, 
Egypt, Antarctica  
 

North America, 
South America, 
Asia, Europe, 
Australasia, Africa  
Antarctica, 
Atlantic Ocean, 
Pacific Ocean, 
Indian Ocean, 
Artic Ocean, 
Southern Ocean, 
The English 
Channel, 
The North Sea, 
The Irish Sea, 
Sowerby Bridge, 
Kenya,  
Nairobi,   
  
 
 

Halifax, London, 
Lancashire, West 
Yorkshire, Greater 
Manchester, West 
Yorkshire, Calderdale  
River Thames, River 
Calder, The Amazon 
River, Norland 
Moors, Beacon Hill, 
The Yangtze River, 
The Mississippi 
River, The Calder 
Valley   
 
 
 
 

 

West Yorkshire, Italy  
Rome, Campania,  
Stoodley Pike, 
The Tropics of  
Cancer and 
Capricorn,  
Northern 
hemisphere, 
Southern  
Hemisphere,  
Russia,  
Mediterranean Sea, 
Bay of Biscay, 
North Sea, 
Baltic Sea, 
Black Sea, 
Adriatic Sea, 
Tyrrhenian Sea, 
Naples, 
The Himalayas, 
The Andes, The Alps 

Sri Lanka, South 
Yorkshire, East 
Yorkshire, North 
Yorkshire, Ripponden, 
Rishworth   
 

Brazil, South America  
Amazon Basin, Lake 
District, Cumbria  
Lake Windemere, 
Ambleside, Scafell Pike  
Hellvellyn, Blencathra 
Fairfield  
 
 

Vocabulary Progression 



Human and 
physical 

Geography  

hot, cold, 
weather, seasons, 
polar, plastic, 
arctic, West, 
autumn, winter, 
summer, spring, 
desert, hill, farm, 
house 

human features, 
physical features, 
countryside, 
town, hills, 
post office,  
buildings, trees 
 

fields, woods, 
valleys, moors, 
roads, houses, 
climate, tropical 
climate, urban, 
temperate, 
climate, farming, 
population, 
wildlife 
 

settlements, 
reservoirs, urban, 
rural, factory, 
recreational, 
streams, rivers 
 
 

province, canals, 
bridges, railways, 
Apennine 
Mountains, Mount 
Vesuvius, Amalfi 
Coast 

mountain, tourism, 
industrialisation, 
plains 

bodies of water, 
ecology,  climate 
change,  population 
density, transient,  
local economy,  
unemployment,  
amenities, pollution, 
tourism, contours  

 

Geographical 
terms and 
processes   

 

distance, 
globe, map,   
map, key, near, 
Ocean, seasonal, 
school, village, 
Symbol, key  
town, city 
Travel, North 
Pole, South Pole  
Voyage, sea,  
 

atlas, union, 
Aerial View, 
Continent  

 

satellite, 
Google maps, 
satellite 
navigation,  
compass 
  

 

Landmark, flooding, 
flood management,  
flood prevention, 
evaporation,  
condensation, run 
off, confluence,  
The water cycle,  
upper course, middle 
course,  lower 
course, erosion, 
precipitation, 
transpiration, water 
vapour,  source, 
tributary,  waterfall, 
floodplain, current, 
erosion, delta, 
valley, stream, 
oxbow lake,  
meander, bank, 
lake, mouth, 
coastline, bay, stack, 
stump, spit 

ordnance survey,  
grid reference, 
peninsula, mountain, 
Plato, treeline, steep,  
slope, range, 
summit, outcrop,  
peak, ridge, face, 
foot, snowline,  
treeline 

volcano, earthquake  
disaster, magma, 
tsunami, tectonic, 
tremor, tornado, 
landslide, geothermal, 
epicentre, active,  
dormant, extinction,  
eruption, divergent, 
convergent,  
seismograph, 
 

deforestation,  
biome, vegetation belt,   
rainforest, Amazon, 
rainforest, canopy, 
emergent layer, 
understory, indigenous, 
nomadic, tribe 
logging 
deforestation 



 
 
 

Unit 1 
Unit specific 
vocabulary 

 
 
 

Where do we 
live? 
Home 
School  
Near  
Far 
Village  
 
   
 

Where do we 
live?   

village  
Triangle Primary 
local 
key  
location  
 

Where do we 
live?   

 
Compass  
North 
East  
South  
West   
 

 
 

Is Halifax the same 
as London? 

county  
River Thames  
River Calder  
landmarks 
observe  
 
 
 

What Is it like to live 
in Campania, Italy? 
Northern 
hempishere  
Southern 
hempishere  
Tropics of Cancer 
Tropics of Capricorn  
peninsula 
Ordnance survey 
map 
regions 
comparison  

How is our Earth 
extreme? 
volcano 
earthquake 
tsunami 
tectonic plates  
tornado  

Why is the Amazon 
known as the lungs of 
the Earth? 
deforestation  
biome  
vegetation belt 
amazon Basin  
emergent layer  

 
 
 

Unit 2 
Unit specific 
vocabulary 

 
 
 

Why is it hotter 
or colder in 
different places? 
Hot  
cold  
Seasonal  
Weather 
Desert 
 

Why is our 
Kingdom United? 
union 
capital city   
country 
atlas 
similar 
  

Where in the 
world is the UK? 
Continent  
Ocean 
United Kingdom 
Equator 
temperate 

Why does Sowerby 
Bridge flood? 
The water cycle  
Flooding  
Confluence  
Tributary  
Source  
Delta 
Meander  
Coastline  
Precipitation  
River Calder  

Why doesn’t Triangle 
have a railway 
station? 
grid references  
population 
rural  
settlement  
land use  
 

How is human activity 
changing the Lake 
District? 
population density  
tourisim  
amenities  
pollution  
unemployment  
contours  
 
 

 
 
 

Unit 3 
Unit specific 
vocabulary 

 
 
 

What are the 
characteristics of 
a pirate? 
Ocean   
Symbol  
Map  
Voyage  
direction 

Why is our World 
Wonderful? 
continent  
human features  
physical features  
loch 
different  
 

What is it like to 
live in Nairobi, 
Kenya? 
climate 
contrast 
urban   
modern  
seasons  
 
 

Is Stoodley Pike a 
mountain? 
Range 
Plateau  
Summit  
outcrop 
Peak  

What is it like where 
children who attend 
our partner school in 
Kandy live? 
fairtrade 
tropical climate  
time zone 
longitude  
latitude  


